
January 15, 2025

Dear Torah Day School Parents,

We are pleased to announce the formation of the Dallas Torah Center Preschool! Our 

goal is to serve the community by creating a warm, nurturing, professional, 

educational setting that incorporates the ideals set by Torah Day School over the last 

20-plus years. Dallas Torah Center Preschool will be located at the current TDSD 

Preschool facility.

As we begin the process of starting the Dallas Torah Center Preschool, we have 

developed these goals that will guide our decisions moving forward.

Ensure High-Quality Education

• Employ qualified, experienced Morahs who are knowledgeable in early 

childhood development.

• Continuously assess and improve the curriculum and teaching methods to meet 

the needs of all students.

Integrate Torah Learning

• Introduce foundational Torah experiences and stories, making them accessible and 

engaging for young children.

• Encourage a love for Torah and Mitzvos through interactive and experiential learning.

Strengthen Parent-School Partnership

• Engage parents as active participants in their child’s education through regular 

communication, involvement in school activities, and parenting workshops.

• Create a supportive community that encourages collaboration between families 

and the school.

Emphasize Character Development

• Teach and model Middos Tovos such as kindness, respect, gratitude, and responsibility.

• Encourage children to practice these values in their interactions and daily activities.

Create a Nurturing and Inclusive Environment

• Provide a safe, welcoming space where every child feels valued and supported.

• Encourage respect, kindness, and a sense of community among students, staff, 

and families.

Promote Holistic Development

• Support the physical, emotional, social, and cognitive development of each child.

• Incorporate play-based learning, hands-on activities, and interactive lessons to 

foster curiosity and creativity.
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We will service toddlers through Pre-K with competitive tuition rates. Our schedule 

will align with TDSD making days off from school and carpooling convenient.

We are thrilled that Mrs. Becky Udman has agreed to serve as our educational 

consultant as we begin to move forward.

I will serve as the interim Administrator for the initial phase, which includes hiring 

someone to fill that position. If you have specific questions, please WhatsApp me on 

my personal cell, 469-682-3282, and we will schedule a time to speak.

I am creating an admin-only WhatsApp group to share information and updates. 

Please WhatsApp me at 214-502-0702 to be added to the group. 

Looking forward to serving the community,

Sincerely,

Rabbi Yaakov Rosenblatt


